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Title of study: Post-transplant biliary complications using liver grafts from 

deceased donors older than 70 years- a retrospective case-control study 

Chief investigator: Osear Caso Maestro. Unit of HBP Surgery and Abdominal 

Organs Transplantation. Department of General Surgery. 28041, Madrid. 

Spain 

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for 

this study, and that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques 

mentioned are appropriate for the research. 

Please contact me if you have any query. 

Sincerely, 

Cristina Martín Arriscado 

Clinical Research Department. Consortium for Biomedical Research in 

Epidemiology and Public Health (CIBERESP). '12 de octubre' University 

Hospital. Madrid. Spain. Email: cmartinarriscado.imas12@h12o.es 
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